
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

            REOPENING OF SCHOOLS 

 

Management of Ghana Education Service (GES) wishes to inform students, staff, 

parents and the general public that due to the  Statutory  Holiday on Monday, 9th 

January 2023, the Senior High Schools are expected to reopen on Tuesday, 10th 

January 2023. 

Heads of Basic schools are to note that the reopening date for primary and Junior 

High schools remains 10th January 2023. 

Students, staff and the general public, are to take note. 

Thank you. 

     

CASSANDRA TWUM AMPOFO 

HEAD, PUBLIC RELATIONS UNIT. 
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Your Ref: ………. 
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